
CPT® 2023 American Medical Association. All rights reserved.

Eli's Hospice Insider

Hospice News: HHS Launches Campaign To Boost COVID Vaccinations
Now that COVID vaccinations are becoming widely available in most areas of the U.S., hospice agencies are turning to
tackle a looming problem: Patients and especially staff declining to get vaccinations.

The Department of Health and Human Services is trying to help. It's partnering with "medical experts and prominent
influencers and organizations” in its "We Can Do This” initiative to educate the public on the safety and importance of
vaccinating the nation, an agency release says. Guidance and toolkits are available for providers at
https://wecandothis.hhs.gov/resources.
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